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The latest in a series of posts on the Southside  

In a lengthy Community Development Committee meeting last night, 
City officials laid out in detail the proposed ordinance to regulate student 
housing around Lehigh University, approximately 20 comments from 
the public were received, heavily weighted in support of the ordinance, 
and six of the seven City Council members made comments or had 
questions about it. No vote was taken. The meeting was for the purpose 
of providing information and gathering comment. 

Gadfly is hung over this morning from the combination of the long 
Council meeting followed by the presidential debate and will provide 
reports on the various commentary in due course. 

The Bethlehem Gadfly 
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